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Pasco County Tax Collector Mike Fasano Announces 

Office Closures for Thanksgiving Holiday 
  
The five locations of the Pasco County Tax Collector’s Office will close at 2:00 PM 

on November 22, 2017 and will re-open at 8:30 AM on November 27, 2017 in 

honor of the Thanksgiving holiday weekend.   

“I would like to wish our customers and our staff a very happy and blessed 

Thanksgiving weekend,” states Tax Collector Mike Fasano.  “As we enter the 

holiday season we are reminded of the many blessings that we as Floridians and 

as Americans have and enjoy daily.  We live in a land in which we can worship God 

as we wish and can offer up thanks in a manner that is of our choosing.  I 

encourage everyone to reflect on the greatness that is our nation and the 

principles the United States were built upon.” 

Customers who may wish to utilize the tax collector’s online services may do so by 

visiting www.pascotaxes.com.   
 

http://www.pascotaxes.com/

